Minutes from BB Mtg. 11/15/2016

Called to order at 6:08 p.m. Financial statement from Ken, \$40,668 between 2 accounts.

Paid \$4630 to Ryan Sanders as last payment for field work.

Website paid in full, Connie Watts approved fiancés.

Don Hawkins, trying to get pictures scanned for website from portable.

20-year reunion, Carter will have list ready soon and than will start contacting people about attending. Will talk more next meeting as no committee people here.

Tentatively plan field days for Dec. 10th and January 7th. Need to email all if Dec 10th is a no as meeting not until Dec 13th next month. Also note it on website so we can start utilizing that for means of communication.

Casino Night—need to know budget for venue. Need to book a venue by next meeting since date set. Many options given, will email Gregg the list since not here.

Mr. Doss/Gregg working on sponsorships for Casino Night and additional 2 tourneys. Not here so will discuss next meeting.

Merchandise sales good during football, --need 2 ladies or husband/wife to start working with Connie during spring!

Coach Carter—Busy with FB playoffs.

2 Fans ordered and will be installed by us when they come in. Turf/Home plate, still working with contractor. There's an insurance issue so may piggyback into school insurance in need be. Carter getting another quote that did GT and hopefully he will be able to help us-he's out of Dallas area. Deadline that it needs to be done prior to tryouts!

JV Hats will be here Thursday. Varsity Hats are ordered and also the shoes ordered.

Mtg. Tentatively scheduled for Nov. 30th after school for boys trying out for baseball. May have a meeting for parents at that time also, needs to talk with Coaches and decide.

All mandate fitness testing done with boys, all have improved significantly. Telling them to start throwing this week, and than will start hitting after Thanksgiving. Carter and Coach Rod both sat down with all boys and explained strength and weaknesses that they need to work on this past month.

There will be an open portable available that Carter will open to order shorts, t-shirts, etc... will open prior to Christmas and than after teams decided.

Will be a team Olympics in December.

Carie Miller contacted Carter about adopting 2 families for Christmas. They will be families from one of the feeder schools, boys all in and really excited about it. Connie Watts addressed needing to give money for Project Graduation—will look into what we gave last year and approve next meeting.

Don Hawkins and Kathy Williams approved being adjourned.